LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, APRIL 1, 2018
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CELEBRATE THE SAVIOR

. VOTER REGISTRATION
Please register to vote in the Narthex on Sunday, April 15th and Sunday, April 22nd.
It is easy to register! Don’t miss your chance to cast your vote!l See Sabae Martin for
more information.

. VAN DRIVERS NEEDED!
Our need for VOLUNTEER van drivers is CRITICAL. Two of our drivers have employment
changes and will not be able to continue their service. If we do not find drivers
IMMEDIATELY, we will be forced to suspend van services to our members who are
unable to drive themselves. Please see Brother Charles Tomes, Brother Eugene Hobbs
or Rev. Lynn Martin foday to volunteer.

. 15TH ANNUAL SCHOLARSHIP PRAYER BREAKFAST
Please join Pastor Hompton, as the Keynote Speaker, for the Indianapolis Tuskegee
Alumni Scholarship Prayer Breakfast. The event is Saturday, April 21st from 9am-12noon
at the Willows Event Center. Tickets are $35 and can be purchased online at
http://tuskegeealumni.club/indianapolis/

. RACE FOR THE CURE - APRIL 28. 2018
The Light of the World Women's Ministry is joining the fight against breast cancer. Our
team name is LWCC "We Honor All" honoring those who are currently going through
tfreatment; survivors who have gone through the challenge and those who have
transitioned to Glory. For more details stop by the table, in the Narthex, or register af:
http://indy.info-komen.org/goto/LWCC For additional information please see Team
Captain, Amanda Oliver or Team Co-Captain, Tracey Mundy-Davidson.

. SAVE THE DATE
Saturday, May 12, 2018 we will have our annual SAGES MOTHER/DAUGHTER
GRANDMOTHER/GRANDDAUGHTER MOTHER'S DAY LUNCHEON. Reservations will
begin, Sunday, April 8, 2018 at the Sages’ table in the Narthex.
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